
T-Mobile has issued KJPO-LD a notification of its intention to commence operations of its 600
MHz spectrum in its broadcast area. An application is on file for issuance of a CP (File No.
0000029870). An STA to operate pursuant to the parameters specified in this pending
application is requested.

This STA will allow service to commence on a new channel expeditiously.
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Dan J. Alpert

From: Dan J. Alpert <dja@commlaw.tv>

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 6:55 PM

To: 'Antonio Cesar Guel'

Subject: FW: Follow up notification KJPO-LD

Importance: High

From: Carson, John [mailto:John.Carson16@T-Mobile.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 3:07 PM
To: dja@commlaw.tv
Subject: Follow up notification KJPO-LD

Hello Mr. Alpert,

T-Mobile has issued your station a notification of our intention to commence operations of our 600 MHz spectrum in
your broadcast area. Based on a review of the FCC’s LMS data base it does not appear as if the necessary applications
have been made by your station to secure an STA for a new channel. Please provide an update on your intensions and
projected schedule for ceasing operations on your current channel by the deadline provided in our notification.

KJPO-LD

Please let me know if you have any questions,

Thank you,

John Carson

Project Manager

10 Inverness Center Parkway Suite 550 I Birmingham, AL. 35242
Direct 205-408-8409 | Mobile 205-789-6724 John.Carson16@t-mobile.com
www.t-mobile.com
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